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John Menzies plc 

Response to DX (Group) plc announcement 

The Board of John Menzies plc (“John Menzies”) notes the announcement made by DX (Group) plc 

(“DX”) earlier today that the City of London Police will not be proceeding to a full investigation. 

The Board of John Menzies continues to believe that the combination of DX and John Menzies’ 

Distribution division (the “Transaction”) has strong strategic logic for all stakeholders and that the 

Transaction represents an opportunity to deliver significant value. 

Discussions between John Menzies and DX are ongoing and a further announcement will be made as 

and when appropriate. 

There can be no certainty that a transaction will occur. 

Contacts: 

FTI Consulting  T: 020 3727 1000 
Jonathon Brill   
Alex Beagley   

  

Important notice 

This announcement has been issued by and is the responsibility of John Menzies. 

This announcement is not intended to, and does not, constitute or form part of any offer, invitation or 

the solicitation of an offer to purchase, otherwise acquire, subscribe for, sell or otherwise dispose of, 

any securities pursuant to this announcement or otherwise. The distribution of this announcement in 

jurisdictions outside the United Kingdom may be restricted by law and therefore persons into whose 

possession this announcement comes should inform themselves about, and observe such 

restrictions. Any failure to comply with the restrictions may constitute a violation of the securities law 

of any such jurisdiction. 

This announcement does not constitute an offer of securities for sale in the United States or an offer 

to acquire or exchange securities in the United States. No offer to acquire securities or to exchange 

securities for other securities has been made, or will be made, and no offer of securities has been 

made, or will be made, directly or indirectly, in or into, or by use of the mails, any means or 

instrumentality of interstate or foreign commerce or any facilities of a national securities exchange of, 

the United States of America or any other country in which such offer may not be made other than (i) 

in accordance with the requirements under the US Securities Exchange Act of 1934, as amended, a 

registration statement under the US Securities Act of 1933, as amended, or the securities laws of 

such other country, as the case may be, or (ii) pursuant to an available exemption therefrom. This 

announcement has been prepared for the purposes of complying with the applicable law and 

regulation of the United Kingdom (including the Listing Rules and the Disclosure and Transparency 

Rules) and the information disclosed may not be the same as that which would have been disclosed if 



this announcement had been prepared in accordance with the laws and regulations of any jurisdiction 

outside of the United Kingdom. 

Neither the content of John Menzies’ website, nor any website accessible by hyperlinks on John 

Menzies’ website is incorporated in, or forms part of, this announcement. 


